
 

Welcome to the Rasselbande and Frechdachse nurseries 

We’re delighted that you have chosen our facilities. To make your start with us a little easier, 

we have gathered together some initial information for you.  

What does the nursery require from parents? 

Before the nursery can get started, we first need a few things from you. These include, for 

example, a medical certificate and vaccination certificate issued by a paediatrician, various 

signed consent forms (such as consent to have photographs taken), collection authorisation, and 

the signed parental agreement. 

What do I need to send in with my child every day? 

To make the most of their busy day, you will need to send your child in every day with a balanced 

breakfast, including a drinks bottle.                                                                                                                              

We don’t just spend time indoors, of course, so your children should always have waterproof 

clothing with them. Especially in the summer, children must bring a hat and their own sun cream! 

The easiest thing to do, of course, is to leave these things at the nursery in a rucksack or a bag. 

Each child has their own peg specifically for this purpose. 

Is there anything I need to send in on specific days? 

Every Wednesday, we go with our children for a walk in the woods. Your child will need 

appropriate clothing for this, such as wellington boots, waterproof trousers, etc. As each child 

has only limited space on their pegs, these items should only be brought in on the relevant day 

and then be taken back home again afterwards. Periodically, on a Monday, it may be that your 

child will have a fish painted on their hand. This means that we’ll be going to the swimming pool 

on the following day. To join in, your child will need to bring a pair of swimming trunks or 

swimming costume, as well as swim socks. We have hand towels and armbands available. 

What things can stay at the nursery? 

Not everything needs to be taken back home. Certain items can be left here at the nursery. 

These include slippers and a change of clothes. Should your child go home in the nursery’s own 

clothes, please wash them and bring them back as soon as possible. 

Please note: 

You’ll receive any additional information in German and we’ll communicate you in German. 

We very much look forward to seeing you and your children and hope they will settle in well here 

at our nursery! 


